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What’s on at Truscott St 

Wednesday 9 August 

Thursday 10 August 

Friday 11 August 

 

Tuesday 15 August 

Thursday 17 August 

Friday 18 August 

 

Monday 21 August 

Tuesday 22 August 

Wednesday 23 August 

Friday 25 August 

 

 

 

Athletics Carnival 

Camp Quality puppets 

Assembly: 2W 

PSSA Semi Finals 

Maths Competition 

Support Unit Athletics Carnival 

Assembly: Banners 

PSSA Finals 

Author visit 

Zone Athletics Carnival 

Book Week Parade 

Assembly: 1D 

Final day for PRC entries 

Washout Finals 

 

 

Additional dates are available on the School Website and Skoolbag Calendar and may be subject to change 

 



  Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Athletics Carnival 

A reminder that our Athletics Carnival will be held on Wednesday and we are expecting fine weather for 

the event. Mrs Jurd and her band of helpers have organised a sausage sizzle for lunch on the day and 

this will go ahead regardless of the weather. Please ensure permission notes are returned to the school. 

Thank you to Mrs Sarti for all the work she has put into organising the carnival for our students. 

 

Parking  

For the safety of our students I would ask that you please ensure you park legally when dropping off or 

picking up children.  We have had a number of complaints from concerned parents as some parents are 

driving into the school grounds to save time, thereby putting our students at risk. There is a disabled car 

space near the Support Unit and to use this a disabled parking permit must be displayed. No other cars 

should be in this area as it is a major thoroughfare for our students, particularly those utilising the OOSH 

service.   

 

Education Week Performance 

Last Wednesday saw a number of our students performing, before a very appreciative audience, as part 

of our Education Week open morning. Congratulations to all our performers and their dedicated  

teachers on such an outstanding effort. It was the very first performance for our K-2 choir and they were 

very impressive indeed. Our 3-6 choir and our dance group again excelled and  will be performing at the 

Opera House in Term 4. 

 

Earn and Learn  

This year Truscott Street will once again be participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn Program. From 

Wednesday 26th July to Tuesday 19th September or while stock lasts, we are collecting Woolworths 

Earn & Learn Stickers. If you regularly shop at Woolworths we ask if you could please collect the stickers 

and either send them into the school office or drop them into the Truscott Street collection boxes at Top 

Ryde, Macquarie Centre and Woolworths Marsfield.  

At the end of the promotion, we’ll be able to get some great new equipment, including resources for 

Maths, English and Science. 

 

Enrolments 2018 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 

2018. Children who will be turning 5 years old on 

or before 31st July, 2018 are eligible for enrolment.  

If you are intending to enrol your child, or know of 

children in the local area, who are intending to  

enrol at Truscott Street next year, could you please  

contact the office for an enrolment form.  

Marion Blomfield 
Principal 
 



  
Truscott Street Achievers 

Congratulations to the following students who received the following awards last week. 

 

PSSA Results 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter PSSA matches 11th and 18th August- rounds 15 and 16 

This Friday 11th August is the PSSA semi-finals. Coaches will send a note home towards the end of the week  

confirming if their teams are in the semi-finals and  including the match details. If a team does not make it into 

the semi-finals they will play a friendly game against another school in their division.  All games will be played at 

normal times.  

On Friday 18th of August all PSSA winter sports games will start at 12:00pm as finals will be played on this day. All 

teams will be playing at this time even if they are not in the finals.  

 

Jump Rope for Heart 

On Monday 11th September all students at Truscott Street will be taking part in the Jump Rope for Heart “jump 

off”. All students are encouraged to start fundraising straight away by using the online ‘Every Day Hero Page” at 

www.jumprope.org.au and then click on REGISTER. 

If you have any questions please feel free to come and chat to me. 

Samantha Judge 

Sport Coordinator 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Kadienne J    Year 1 Abbie F      Year 1 

Erin K             Year 1 Gaby C       Year 1 

Nathanael L  Year 1 Rosie O’N  Year 5 

Luka I             Year 4 Opal K        Year 2 

Katherine F   Year 2 Finnlay E    Year 2 

Hugo I  x2      Year 2 Angelina S  Year 1 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Banjo F       Year 2 Aiden  D      Year 2 

Dulitha H    Year 1 Angelina L   Year 1 

Emily S        Year 1 Horatio M    Year 4 

Anna TD      Year 4 Lizzie McQ   Year 4 

Saad A         Year 2 Liam P           Year 2 

Elena C        KW Penny McQ  Year 2 

Olivia M      KW Itay E             Year 2 

Senior Soccer Junior Soccer Senior AFL Junior AFL 

TSPS v West Ryde TSPS v West Ryde TSPS v West Ryde TSPS v Ryde East  

Win by forfeit 3-0 Win by forfeit 19-6 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

 Max T Liah G Justin R 

Senior A Netball Junior A Netball Senior B Netball Junior B Netball 

TSPS v Denistone East TSPS v Denistone East TSPS v Denistone East TSPS v Denistone East 

24-2 16-14 19-2 6-1 

Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match Player of the match 

Whole team Whole team Whole team Whole team 

Post Homes 

Liusaidh W           Year 2 

Cara P                   Year 2 

Erin K                    Year 1 

Jayden L               Year 1 

Alexis McK           Year 1 

Anna TD                Year 4 

Hoaratio M           Year 4 

http://www.jumprope.org.au


   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office News 
Notes to be returned: 

    7     Support Unit Music Therapy 

    4 Support Unit Athletics Carnival - cost $20 

    4 Sport in Schools for Years 5&6 

 68 Athletics Carnival permission 

Don’t forget to put your Woolworths Earn and Learn stickers into the box in the foyer. 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

 

School News 
Dear Parents and Students, 

Half of the world’s plastic goes into products that are used only once and 1 million disposable cups end up in 

landfill every minute. 6G want Truscott Street to be part of the solution, not the problem.  Please be advised 

that if you bring a clean, recyclable coffee cup to the canteen, you will receive a 20c discount on slushies, 

milk, and hot chocolates. This way students save money, the canteen spends less on takeaway cups and the 

environment is better off. 

Scott Gearin 

Year 6 Teacher 

 
Library News 
Open Day  

Thank you to all the parents, grandparents and friends who last week  kindly donated books to our library.  

The children are now enjoying over $1300 worth of new resources.  

 

Premier’s Reading Challenge 

All online reading records must be entered by Friday 25th August to enable finalisation of the PRC for this 

year. 

 

Book Week  

To help us celebrate Book Week acclaimed Australian illustrator Craig Smith will visit the school on Monday 

August 21st to  share his books, ideas  and characters with the children.  He will guide all of our students in a 

drawing lesson. 

On Wednesday 23rd the school will hold a parade  in which the children will dress up as book characters.  

The theme for Book Week this year is ‘Escape To Everywhere’. 

Val Glendinning 

Teacher/Librarian 

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 



   

Positive Behaviour for Learning 

At Truscott Street Public School, our school wide expectations are  

Respectful, Responsible and Safe.  

 

During week 3 and 4 of this term we are focussing on what we need to do when students 

are in the classroom/library. Students have participated in explicit lessons about what 

they need to do when they are in the classroom and library.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the classes who have been respectful, responsible and 

safe in assembly. Bluey has been won by:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        Week 3 – 4/5B  

 

           Whilst in the classroom/library we fly 

towards being: 

Respectful Responsible Safe 

Listen and follow  

teacher instructions. 

Use a quiet voice. 

Look after books,  

belongings and  

equipment. 

  

Read and work quietly. 

Ask for help when  

needed. 

Always do your best. 

  

Walk. 

Sit properly. 

Use the internet  

appropriately 

  



  
P&C News 
Canteen News 

The canteen will be closed on Wednesday 8 August due to the Athletics carnival. 

Manar & Canteen Committee 

 

 

Fete News 
Only 41 days to go....... 

 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the recent Mufti Day. 

As we get closer to fete, we need the help of all families to ensure the fete is a success.  A note will be 

sent home calling on helpers to assist with letterbox drops and selling raffle tickets at various locations. 

Please complete the form and return it to school by 11 August. Your class parents will be starting to put 

together rosters for each stall. Please respond to their emails in a timely manner.  

 

Our next collection day will be on Saturday 26 August for the Twice New and Book stalls. 

 

Calling all Truscott Street students who can sing, dance or play an instrument!  If you are working  

towards a performance with a song, a piece of music or dance routine and would like the opportunity to 

perform at our Spring Fete, please contact Amanda Thomas athomasmail@optusnet.com.au for more 

details.  There will be a limited number of spots, so don’t hesitate!  This is for tutored performers only 

please.  If you have a big brother or sister who used to go to Truscott Street that would like to perform, 

that is great too! 

If any parents would like to help out at the stage for part of the day, please also contact Amanda. 

Fete Committee 

 

 

mailto:athomasmail@optusnet.com.au


  
P&C News continued 


